
 

Aylesford Lake Beach Closed for Swimming Until Further Notice 

 

July 8, 2025 

Aylesford Lake Public Beach is closed for swimming and paddle boarding until further 
notice due to unacceptable bacterial levels in recent water sampling results. 

Water closures are necessary when bacteria levels are too high. This decision is based on 
criteria listed in the “Guidelines for Canadian Recreational Water Quality.” 

The swimming area is closed to the public for the purpose of swimming and paddle 
boarding. Kayaking is still allowed. All other land-based amenities at the Public Beach, 
including the playground and gathering areas, are still open for use. 

The swimming area will be reopened when test results confirm that bacterial levels are 
acceptable. Updates will be shared at www.countyofkings.ca and on the Municipality’s 
Facebook and X (formerly Twitter) pages.  

 

 

https://www.canada.ca/en/health-canada/services/publications/healthy-living/guidelines-canadian-recreational-water-quality-summary-document.html
http://www.countyofkings.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/KingsCountyNS
https://x.com/home

